
June 4, 1982 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
Attention Mr. Dan Nutter 
P. 0. Box 2088 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Gent!emen: 
This l e t t e r is to request "Administrative Approval" for a 
"Non-Standard Spacing Unit" of "unorthodox size" for 
d r i l l i n g a Mancos Oil well within the Puerto Chiquito East 
Oil Field. ' 

The spacing unit would be the SE%SE%__oX_Section 3, 
"L-_2JL_N. , R. 1 E.,_Rio Arriba lountyT New~~Mexico, com­
prising 40 Acres/ and the well would be located 560' FEL 
and 825" FSL. 

Letters are being sent to a l l offset owners or operators. 

This l e t t e r is being written on behalf of operators 
Milton and Denny Reeves. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas D. Chace 
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